
 

The 7th Forum of Friendship between the  

English-spoken Countries in the American  

and Oceanic Continent 
 

In September, 2014, the 6th Forum of Friendship between the 

English-spoken Countries in the American and Oceanic Continent was 

held in Guiyang city, Guizhou Province, China. More than 50 

representatives from friendship organizations of United States, Canada, 

Australia, New Zealand, Tonga, Vanuatu, Trinidad and Tobago and 

Jamaica have participated in this forum in which they made proposals in 

regard to subjects such as multicultural resources, sustainable 

development of friendly exchanges, etc. This forum is held biennially. We 

plans to hold the 7th Forum of Friendship between the English-spoken 

Countries in the American and Oceanic Continent in 2016. At the 

appointed time we will invite friends of China from English-spoken 

countries in Caribbean area to participate in this forum. 

 


